
To:  Ms Maria Vamvakinou, M.P. 
 
Dear Miss Vamvakinou, 
 
Am writing you to express that migrants to Australia need to be informed and required to conform to 
the Australian way of life, founded on Judeo-Christian principles, blessings from which they desire to 
enjoy;  and not come to Australia to try to conform us to their religions, which produced the 
environment they left. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Australian Parliament 
Joint Standing Committee on Migration 
Submission no. 326




